Chaffee, Rachel

From: Habib, Elana L (HSS) <elana.habib@alaska.gov>

Sent: Thursday, June 16, 2022 4:43 PM

To: Marsh, Jon

Cc: Kadel, Terry L (HSS); Welton, Theresa M (HSS); Finney, Sonya L (HSS); Christina Bachmeier

Subject: <EXTERNAL-SENDER>Sponsorship Award RE: Sponsorship Request

Attachments: WES Technology Sponsorship Letter.pdf

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the KPB system. Please use caution when responding or providing information. Do not click on links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender, know the content is safe and were expecting the communication.

Dear Chief Jon Marsh,

The State of Alaska, Department of Health and Social Services' Office of Substance Misuse and Addiction Prevention (OSMAP) and the State Office of Emergency Medical Services (SOEMS) is pleased to grant your agency Western Emergency Services sponsorship request for \$15,000.00 to fund educational development through the Sponsorship Funding Opportunity for Emergency Responder Integration of Technology to Enhance Substance Use Disorder Treatment Linkage to Care. Your agency should expect to receive this funding by July 15, 2022.

This sponsorship is funded by the Center for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC) Overdose Data to Action (OD2A) funding opportunity. Together, we request an overview of progress on how this technology is fulfilling your projected goals for two SMART Boards to connect training with topics that include responding to opioid emergencies between Anchor Point Fire and Emergency Medical Services, and Ninilchik Emergency Services as explained in your letter of request attached.

We ask that you provide a report on your progress with this funding by September 30, 2022; and please submit a report on deliverable accomplishment by December 31, 2022. Your report will assist in providing future program development and proof of concepts for OD2A programming. Your report can be a simple narrative of how this technology assisted in achieving your program's goals, any challenges that arose, how these were overcome, and if you would recommend the purchase of this technology and programing to other agencies. This report can be submitted via email to terry.kadel@alaska.gov.

Funding will be directly deposited to the vendor account that was provided.

Thank you for your sponsorship request, and we look forward to hearing about the outcomes of your activities.

Best Regards,

Elana Habib, Public Health Specialist
Office of Substance Misuse and Addiction Prevention
Department of Health and Social Services

Terry Kadel, Program Specialist Department of Health and Social Services, Office of EMS

From: HSS DPH OSMAP (HSS sponsored) <hss.dph.osmap@alaska.gov>

Sent: Tuesday, December 7, 2021 7:51 AM

To: Kadel, Terry L (HSS) <terry.kadel@alaska.gov> **Cc:** Habib, Elana L (HSS) <elana.habib@alaska.gov>

Subject: FW: Sponsorship Request

From: Marsh, Jon < JMarsh@kpb.us>

Sent: Monday, December 6, 2021 5:47 PM

To: HSS DPH OSMAP (HSS sponsored) < hss.dph.osmap@alaska.gov>

Subject: Sponsorship Request

Please see attached letter.

Thanks

Jon Marsh Fire Chief Western Emergency Services 15727 Kingsley Road Ninilchik, AK 99639 (907) 567-3342 Station 1 (907) 235-6700 Station 3 (907) 299-4446 Cell JMarsh@kpb.us

